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Visit by Ambassador Mitsuhiko Okada to Saint Vincent and the Grenadines 

 

 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan, 

visited Saint Vincent and the Grenadines on 20 April 2018.  

 

During his stay, Ambassador Okada held meetings with Dr. the Honourable Ralph E. 

Gonsalves, Prime Minister of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines and Mrs. Sandy 

Peters-Phillips, Permanent Secretary in the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Trade and 

Commerce, to discuss ways to further the relationship between Saint Vincent and the 

Grenadines and Japan. 
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